Securities ana
Exchange

Commission
PHILIPPINES

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE

Please be advised that we are currently experiencing a disruption
in our department’s telephone line service. Our technical team is

actively working on resolving the issue.

During this time, please utilize alternative communication

channels such as email for urgent matters.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you

for your patience and understanding.
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